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HAPPY NEW YEAR--to you! The past is the past! it's done! Good or bad, it's back there somewhere, and you're ready for something
new! May God bless this year, and make it a fantastic year, and better than last year, no matter how good last year was for you! And
may we all just get 10% better this year--why not! As our gift to God, to ourselves, and to all the people around us!

I'm technically on vacation still until tomorrow, but will try to put down at least something about the weekend!
THE WAY Tonight, 7 pm, Youth Chapel, with Pastor Garrett.

DIVINE WORSHIP (11:30): It's the greatest. The best. #1. The top. Five Stars. The Gold Medal. MVP. CEO. First. In front. The most.
Jesus said so. 1 Corinthians 13. 13:13. Without it, nothing else matters. If you have it, you're in. You don't, you're out. It makes the
world go around. It makes people feel like dancing. People die for it. Try to pay for it. Go for it. This year! That's my message tomorrow,
and for a new series: : "LOVE AFFAIRS: How to give and get more love in your life!"

THE SANCTUARY (9:30): Pastor Garrett: "How do you want to begin 20137 Do you want this year to be different than last year?
What's holding you back from making that change? What are you carrying? What are you desperately holding on to that you're not
willing to let go of? The truth is, tomorrow doesn't have to be the same as today. There is hope. You can start new. But you must
forgive. You must let go. You must heal. But how do we forgive? What does forgiveness look like? How on earth do you forgive, when
you did nothing to deserve what happened to you? How do you heal from that? Who do you need to forgive?"

MONTHLY POTLUCK TOMORROW: Fellowship Hall, right after church.

VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP: 4 pm, Youth Chapel

UPCOMING: FULL CIRCLE EVANGELISM, February 8-23, speaker, Michael Tuazon. Two more young women will start working at
GGSDA this Monday in doing the field work to be ready for the meetings. The countdown begins, and we are begging for prayers for
these meetings and for these young people out going door to door.

If more news comes in later today, will send out another note later.

God bless you all!
Pastor Dan

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com




